
Queensferry  Boat  Club  clean
up the harbour

Members of Queensferry Boat Club were out in force last
Saturday morning for the annual Harbour clean-up.  As well as
tidying up the area, the team working knee-deep in the mud,
replaced  a  considerable  number  of  mooring  chains  in  the
harbour in preparation for boats going back in on Monday 8
April 2013.
Before  the  work  started  Mike  McDowall,  Commodore  of
Queensferry Boat Club, handed over a cheque for £171.00.to
lifeboatman Jonathan Payne  of RNLI  Queensferry Lifeboat
Station.  The money was raised at the Christmas Music Night,
which once again featured Brian White and the Q-Beats with
guest appearance by Pete Collinson. The event was attended by
members of the Boat Club and Queensferry Rowing Club.
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